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California Independent 
  System Operator Corporation 
Attention:  Roger Collanton 
151 Blue Ravine Road 
Folsom, CA  95630 
 
Dear Mr. Collanton: 
  

This is in response to your letter dated August 28, 2009 on behalf of the California 
Independent System Operator Corporation requesting an extension of time until October 
1, 2009 to file the FERC Form No. 3-Q for the second quarter of 2009.  

 
Based upon the circumstances described in your letter the California Independent 

System Operator Corporation is granted an extension of time until October 1, 2009 to file 
the FERC Form No. 3-Q for the second quarter of 2009.  

 
The Commission delegated authority to act on this matter to the Director of the 

Office of Enforcement under 18 C.F.R. § 375.311 (2009).  This letter order constitutes  
final agency action.  Your company may file a request for rehearing with the Commission 
within 30 days of the date of this order under 18 C.F.R. § 385.713 (2009). 
 

Questions regarding the above order should be directed to David Lengenfelder at 
(202) 502-8351. 
 
 

                                     Sincerely, 
     
       
 
                                     Jerome D. Pederson 
       Director 
       Division of Financial Regulation 


